Afternoon student transportation was added to Challenge and Reach Academies for the remainder of the school year to all eligible students on June 2, 2014 at no additional cost to the district. In order to accommodate the transportation at no additional cost it was necessary to adjust the school's starting and ending time by thirty minutes earlier. The school administration surveyed all staff and notified all parent of the change prior to implementation. Transportation for next school year is currently being evaluated within the overall school and tier schedule.